
 
From: Lynn Fowler [mailto:lfowler@midsouthbank.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 11:00 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Special Assessment 
Importance: High 
 
** Confidential ** 
** High Priority ** 
 
Community Banks should not have to pay for the mistakes of Wall Street. 
Let the mega institutions work their way through the mess they have created. 
The government should have never let these institutions become so large that 
they could take down the entire Banking system. 
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